Department of Energy
Office of Legacy Management

AUG 2 5 2010

e

Jane Stanczyk

Permit Supervisor

Colorado Oi] and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Linceln, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

Subject: Review of Project Rio Blanco Sampling and Analysis Plan
Dear Ms. Stanczyk:

The Department of Energy, Office of Legacy Management (LM), has reviewed the

July 2010 (revision 1) Rio Blanco Sampling and Analysis Plan. LM supports the

July 2010 revisions, including the changes in the configuration requirements from three
miles to two miles from the emplacement well. LM would like all Application’s for
Permit to Drill within the notification area to contain language stating LM representatives
will be allowed to collect periodic samples of gas and produced water from wells within
the notification area.

Please contact me at 240-252-8506 if you have any questions.
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